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  Before Tear Town 

 

 

 This 1965 Mustang Fastback has a family history 

associated with it. When my wife, Keya, was a little girl 

her dad, Bill Costianes, had purchased a 1965 Rangoon 

Red Mustang fastback. Keya has fond memories of rid-

ing on the hump of the transmission and driveshaft tun-

nel as she was small enough to fit there. Sometime in 

the late 60ôs or early 70ôs, her dad sold the car and it was 

gone from Keyaôs life.  
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The Mustang Mirror is a monthly publication of the Copperstate Mustang Club, 

Inc.  Submission deadline is the 2nd Wednesday of every month and can be sent 

to the club PO Box 50309, Phoenix AZ 85076.    

 

 

COPPERSTATE INFORMATION  

Be sure to contact an officer or board member for the many benefits 

 of belonging to The Copperstate Mustang Club!  

 



MEETING MINUTES  

Board Meeting - 1/05/2017 

Meeting opened by Tom Martin, president.  Officers present were Tom, Gordon, Alyce, Ethel. Board members present were 
JoAnn, Dan, Phyllis, Becky, Ron. Members present Bob, Paul Chevie. 

 Treasurer report was given by Ethel.  Becky reported on the Holiday party held in Dec. Everything went well with the 

food, tables and sound system. Money collected from members fell about $200 dollars short of bill from the hotel. All board 

members were pleased with everything and a motion was made by Dan seconded by JoAnn to sign a contract for 12-10-2017 

with the Hotel for a party. Motion passed. Pancake breakfast for our Feb meeting was discussed. Motion made by JoAnn se-

conded by Phyllis to advance $250 for the anticipated cost of food that Becky will purchase. Chris will handle car show. A mo-

tion made by Phyllis seconded by Dan to advance $100 for trophy expenses was passed. More discussion at the General meeting 

will be discussed.  Spring show date picked is April 15 and recommended to be held at the Berge lot as previously done.    The 

date and availability will be approved by Berge.  This will not be a judged show and will include Fords as well as Mustangs. It is 

hoped to plan a cruise to follow the show.   JoAnn reported on the Salvation Army Christmas shopping spree. 5 members spent  

$1500 on toys, clothes and gift certificates. The Salvation Army people were very pleased to accept the gifts.  Tom said Fabian 

will work on the St Patrick Day parade and will ask for volunteers.  Chris needs to meet with the new editor, Tom, to bring the 

newsletters up and printing.  The member of month for Jan will be Gene Probasco with Feb being Ron Columbo and March 

Gordon Edwards.  Bob inquired about interest in a cruise to Fountain Hills and also an overnight cruise to Holbrook. This will 

be talked about at the meeting and a signup sheet will be there.  Chevie talked about a cruise to Verde Canyon Railway. She had 

prices for train fare and said paved parking lot is available for our cars. May 6th may be the date. This will be discussed and a 

signup sheet available at the meeting. Both trips will be in newsletter as well as at the meeting. 

Meeting was called to order by Tom Martin, President. Officers present Alyce, Catherine                       

Board members present JoAnn, Dan, Phyllis, Becky. 
 

 Treasurer report was given by JoAnn.  Report was given on Toys for Tots sale had a good turn out and col-

lected many donations for the cause. A check for $625 was given to the Marines from our food profits, registrations 

and 50/50 drawing.  A report was also given on the shopping spree 5 members made at Target shopping for the Salva-

tion Army Christmas Angels. $1,507 was spent on toys and clothing with a few gift cars for the older children on the 

list. Also reported, was the $200 gifts to the 3 local food banks. Becky reported on the Holiday Meeting Party at the 

Holiday Inn. We had 43 members attending and enjoying the food and festivities. She reported that the board asked 

her to make arrangement for the current year by getting a contract with the same hotel.  Tom said the Ramada has 

been reserved for our club pancake breakfast  and general club meeting on Feb 13th. We will have food for all, car 

show for cars attending, some games and trivia. Signup sheet was at the meeting. If you plan to attend, call Becky 

480-813-6838 so food planning can be done.  Alyce will be there to collect dues($25)  from members  to renew mem-

bership for the 2017 year.  Bi-law  change to allow officers to vote at board meetings was mentioned and will be 

talked about later.  Bob talked about our February cruise to Fountain Hills and June cruise to Holbrook. Chevie talked 

about our cruise to Verde Canyon for Railway trip. Articles about these will be in newsletter.  Our club show in April 

was talked about. Our April meeting will be spring check up for anyone wanting their car to be checked for safety 

items.  50/50 drawing was won by Tony N. Thank you to Joyce and Gerald Young for refreshments. March refresh-

ments will be brought by Phyllis.                                                                                                 

General Meeting - 1/8/2017 



Charitable Contributions 2016  

 
COPPERSTATE MUSTANG CLUB 

CHARITABLE CONTRIBUTIONS FOR 2016 

 

 

Copperstate Mustang Club supports many charities throughout the year. 

 

This year we donated $625 to Toys for Tots plus a truckload of toys. 

 

We donated $600.00 to Valley Food Banks. 

 

Five ladies including Joice Lange, Alyce Ancell, Ethel Marques, JoAnn Martorano and Becky 

Field shopped for $1,507.15 worth of toys for the Salvation Army Christmas Angels program.  

(See pictures included)  Several of our members also volunteered in the Christmas Angel Kiosk at 

Superstition Springs Mall.  

 

The club is always willing to help with a good cause and we are proud to be able the help where 

we can. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





Pancake Breakfast 2017  

 

2017 Pancake Breakfast  
 

Spiff up your Mustang é Fun HappeningéWild Horses in the Mountains 

 

Pancakes in the Park 

 

Copperstate Mustang Club February Pancake Breakfast 
 

When: 
Sunday, February 12, 2017 from 9:00 AM to 1 PM This is the second Sunday of the month, our regular meeting 

day. There will be a regular general meeting after breakfast at the park. 

 

Where: 
Yavapai Ramada, south end of area, at North Mountain Park is reserved. This is the regular ramada that we have 

used in the past. This Phoenix city Park is at North 7th Street and Peoria Avenue on the West side of 7th Street. 

Inside the park go North on the Loop to the South end Yavapai Ramada. 

 

What: 
Our pancake breakfast event as well as other events are included in current membership dues for members and im-

mediate family. 

Check in at the entry to validate membership and be directed to your parking place. 

Membership Renewal : See Secretary Alyce Ancell. Wear your badges. 

Car Display (for all cars grouped by age) 

Car show (for cars not winning a trophy in 2016) (grouped by age) (Members Choice Voting) 

Games and Trivia 

Breakfast at 10 AM Serving Pancakes, Bacon or Sausage, Juice, Coffee 

Regular General Meeting about 11 or 11:30 

Awards 

 

 

We have also invited former members and prospective members, to have breakfast with us. 

Come enjoy the park, fresh air, new and old friends and MUSTANGS 

Info: Dan 602-828-0340 Tom 602-621-0590 



Ideas Please  

   Speakers or Demonstrations Ideas Needed 
 

To create interest and value at our general meetings, let's offer a speaker or event at 

each meeting. Topics should be Mustang and automotive related. The 
speaker ought to be experienced as a public speaker and be specifically knowledgea-

ble  about the topic. While it is understood that many speakers are vendors, the talk 

should not be only a sales pitch focused on one product but broader. 
 

It has been suggested that topics like: performance tires, parts, maintenance, oils, data 

plates, date codes, paint colors, oldest Mustang by year by VIN or 
date code, unusual Mustang accessories, wheels, dealer promotional items, 

photography display, Mustang fashion show of all the apparel, stories about what hap-

pened to you and your Mustang é.....and the list grows. 
 

Please submit your ideas or volunteer to do a presentation yourself. Talk to any of-

ficer, board member. Let's make our meetings informative, interesting and fun. 

 

 

 



Pancake Breakfast 2017  

  Invite or Bring Prospective and Renewing Members 

to the 

Pancake Breakfast 

 
Please invite previous or prospective members to join us at the pancake breakfast at North Mountain Park 

in Phoenix on Sunday, February 12th.  We want and need to increase our membership. 
 
Please call Becky Field at(480)-813-6838 with the additional number of people to make sure we order 

enough food. 

  



Car of the Month Contõ 

 Fast forward to the early 

90ôs and Keya and I became a 

couple. (I had become a Copper-

state Mustang Club member prior 

to meeting Keya and had already 

owned a 1964-1/2 Mustang con-

vertible which I still own today.) 

Keya told me of her memories of 

her dadôs mustang, and I filed it 

away in my brain. During some 

of her familyôs gatherings I 

learned that a friend of her dadôs 

had purchased that very same 

mustang and was living in New 

River, AZ. I tried to buy it, but it 

wasnôt for sale at that time. 

In the spring of 1996, about five 

years after first inquiring about buying it, the owner called me up and said, ñOK, you can buy it!ò. 

After agreeing on the price, I hauled the car back to our house, and there it sat in the back yard. It 

wasnôt running, had faded oxidized paint, a totally dried out interior, and needed a total restora-

tion. 

 I would have never guessed just how long it would sit. Moving forward more years, Keya 

and I  got married, and eventually moved to the southeast valley. The car moved with us from one 

back yard to another. While it was covered most of the time, it was always outdoors. In 2011 I re-

tired from work and was determined that the fastback be resurrected. Unfortunately, life has a way 

of getting in the way of plans, and the car sat for a couple of more years. Finally, in 2015 I 

stripped the car and turned it in the The Mustang Shop of Chandler to do the body, paint, and par-

tial assembly. 

 Well right off the bat, a curve ball presented 

itself. The car had undercoat! Iôm sure I had 

checked the underbody for rust when I bought the 

car, but I sure didnôt remember the undercoating. 

Sadly, the undercoating was dried out, cracking and 

peeling, making hundreds of pockets where water 

could collect. So the undercoating had to go! If 

youôve never done it or seen it done, removing un-

dercoating requires a lot of elbow grease while 

torching and scraping that tar crap off! Nonethe-

less, most of that crap was eliminated and body work could move on. 


